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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Address Change 
1 message

Lost Creek Mining <lostcreekmining@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 2:34 PM
To: peter.hays@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Hays,
 
This is Ian Schimpfle of Lost Creek Mining, LLC. I am not certain if you are the correct person to contact about this, so I
apologize if you are not. I am writing to inform CDRMS that we are changing our mailing address. It is no longer PO Box
271052 Louisville CO, 80027. Our new mailing address is 3160 Kassler Pl. Westminster, CO 80031. This is in reference
to numbers M20180008, and M2017047.
 
I am sure I will be in touch soon, as we go through the permitting process. As always, thank you so much for all of your
help!
 
Kind Regards,
 
Ian M. Schimpfle
Lost Creek Mining, LLC 
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